

Verge cutting: Required along The Causeway was discussed and approved. D Aldridge would be asked to carry out the work. Proposed R L-S second A C. All agreed.

Speed signs: Those with clip on attachment preferred. Three posts and one flashing unit required. The parish council would own all items and would need to get insurance cover. Final decision to be made in a future meeting.

**9/ Report from A C on web site:** Web site set up with Suffolk Cloud.  
[www.sibton.suffolk.cloud/sibton/](http://www.sibton.suffolk.cloud/sibton/)

5mths paid by SALC. Sibton needs to agree to be identified as a transparency code council in order to comply. Funding to be sought from District Councillor Stephen Burroughes towards cost. To be confirmed at a future meeting.

Footpath map to be included in content. Minutes, agendas and accounts to be displayed as part of agreement with SALC as a transparency council.

**10/ Meeting with possible new clerk:** 19th or 20th June 8pm. Date to be confirmed. All agreed.

Chair of Meeting

Signed



Date 2 - 10 - 2017